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INVITATION  
 

OPENING CEREMONY OF THE MEETING OF THE PEACE AND 
SECURITY COUNCIL AT PRESIDENTIAL LEVEL 

 
A meeting of the Peace and Security Council (PSC) at the level of Heads of 
State and Government is scheduled to take place on 14 July 2012, at 09:30 
a.m. in the Plenary Hall of the AU Conference Center (Old Building).  
 
The meeting will consider the following items:  
 

- Report of the Chairperson of the Commission on the situation in Mali 
- Report of the Chairperson of the Commission on the follow-up to the 

PSC Communiqué of 24 April 2012 on the situation between Sudan 
and South Sudan 

 
Journalists are invited to attend and cover the opening ceremony.  
 
 
 


